
Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka

Urgent Public Notice

Taking into consideration the serious health concerns resulting from the New Corona (Covid -19)

outbreak, Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka (HRCSL) wishes to inform the general public

that:

01. Untilfurther notice all complaints should be lodged onlv via HOTLINE NO. 1996

02. Scheduled inquiries from 20/03/2020 to L0l0a/2020 will be rescheduled and the new dates

will be notified

HRCSL took this decision in the larger interest of the public so as to minimize personal

interactions.
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